
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This workshop is designed for agricultural communities who want to hire 
temporary agricultural workers through the H-2A program and for those who are 
currently participating in the program.  Representatives from the United States 
Department of Labor, Wage and Hour Division, State of California, Employment 
Development Division, State of California Housing and Community Development, 
and the Law Offices of Malitzlaw, Inc. will share information including an overview 
of the program, the recruitment process, the program application processes, and 
common compliance issues.    

Wednesday, March 13, 2019 
8:30am to 2:00 pm 

Cost: FREE 
Coachella Valley Water District 

Forbes Auditorium 
51501 Tyler Street 

Coachella, CA 
SPACE IS LIMITED. Please RSVP for the training class as soon as possible by calling              
626-732-4927 and leave a message with the number of persons attending or email 
cruz.priscilla@dol.gov 


